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25 

 April 
Parent Teacher Student Conferences – no 
classes 
Professional Learning Day – no classes 
Professional Learning Day – no classes 

 
6 

20 
23 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
24 

 June 
Last day of school 

 

 

Litterless Lunch 
  
Once again this year, we will sponsor a Litterless Lunch 
day in April. On Thursday, April 21st in recognition of Earth 
Day 2016, we want to encourage students to ‘Think Green’ 
and reduce the amount of garbage we produce here at 
school.  Students can earn a ballot for a special prize when 
they arrive at school with a litterless lunch on that day.  
 
Remember to pack only reusable 
containers in the lunch cans! 
 
 
 
 
 
Our school website has been undergoing some 
growing pains. Info isn’t as up-to-date as we 
would like. We are working on this. Thanks for 
your patience. 
 
 

PSSC Meeting and 

Home & School Meeting 
Thursday, April 21st at 6:00 and 7:15 

respectively 
 

 

  

Celebrate notes . . . 

 
Subway Caught You Being a Bucket Filler for the month of 
March – Brooks E, Syrus K, Jack B, Hunter F, Colten F, 
Miranda F. 
 
The following students were recognized as Mathletes for 
the month of March: Evan H, Brooklyn D, Brieah M, Saxon 
P, Charlotte C, Rian M, Jaden A, Jayden C, Brianna MG, 
Emma H, Jack D, Brian H, Hunter F, Robert M, Zackary H, 
Nevaeh C, Destiny H, Jenna G, Valerie C, Cory H. 
 
The following students were recognized as Star Readers 
for the month of March: Spencer L, Chloe M, Declan O, 
Brieah M, Hannah M, Jacob M, Ally W, Cale M, Dylan P, 
Brianna MG, Rhys D, Kristen A, Hannah J, Kelsie D, 
Kaitlyn M, Taylor B, Vance M, Tyler A, Valerie C. 
 
Congratulations!! 

 
 

 
Apohaqui Elementary School Chess Club 
  
Paige P, Cale M, Brian H, Dylan P, Logan H, and 
Colten F represented AES at the Hampton Education 
Center Chess Tournament on Saturday, March 19. 
They all represented AES well.  
 
Thank you to Mrs. Whitters who spent time working 
with our students and teaching them the game. 
 
Paige placed 1st, and Cale placed 3rd for Grade 1, and 
Brian placed 1st for Grade 2. All three are eligible to 
compete in the Provincial Chess Championship in 
April – Good Luck! 

 

 

 
 

Marigolds 
 
All of our classes will participate 
in the Marigold Project again this year. 
This year’s theme is ‘Making our 
Community Brighter’, and we are happy to 
be able to do so here in Apohaqui. 
 

 
 

Parent School Support Committee Update 

Be sure to join us on Wednesday, April 13th 

from 5:30 – 7:30 pm for a Summer Program 

Info Event!   This event is being organized by 

the AES Parent School Support Committee, and 

is sure to be very informative! 

This will be a free event that will highlight 

active sessions for students and parents, as well 

as booths/displays to provide information about 

summer events, activities, camps, and programs 

available in our area. 

It will be a great opportunity to ask questions of 

activity organizers and to have a chance to try 

some things out. AES families are encouraged to 

join us for Subway supper at 5:30 and stay for 

the sessions which will start at 6:00. If coming 

for supper, you must RSVP by Friday, April 8th. 

See attached poster for details, and please 

forward this on to your friends and neighbors. 
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Kristen A. Tyler A. Axel A. 
 
Taylor B. Jayden C. Nevaeh C. 
 
Joel C.  Valerie C. Charlotte C. 
 
Isaiah C. Jack D. Rhys D. 
 
Brooks E. Hayden F. Hunter F. 
 
Blake G. Evan H. Cory H. 
 
Brian H. Ashton K. Jaiden L. 
 
Jasmine L. Kalyn M. Hannah M. 
 
Kaitlyn M. Jacob M. Robert M. 
 
Brianna MG Chloe M. Declan O. 
 
Ally W. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters! 
 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
FOR THE 

MONTH OF MARCH 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 3 Elmhurst Outdoors trip 
 

 
 

Weather in New Brunswick! 
 
 

    Br-r-r-r-r!   
     

    Yes, it may be  
   spring on the calendar 

but it certainly hasn’t felt like it the last few days! 
 

Daytime temperatures may be going up, but it 
can be much colder in the morning than in the 
afternoon so please have your child dress in 
layers so that he/she may be outfitted 
appropriately for the season change. Even the 
sunniest days may not be warm and the ground 
is still damp and cold, boots are a good choice 
over sneakers! 
 
Also, as is the case each spring at AES we will 
have lots of water and puddles on the 
playground – a change of clothes in your child’s 
backpack will help to avoid the calls home for 
dry clothes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Home and School Association 
 
 

The Home and School has been keeping 

busy.   

Our snack of the month for March was 

granola bars. 

 

For April we are planning a pancake 

breakfast for the kids on April 21st.  

This will be lots of fun.  The students can 

wear their PJ's to school and have 

breakfast here!! 

 

We are in the process of planning our end of 

year event at the school and Family Fun 

Night!  Our next meeting will be April 21 at 

7:15!  All are welcome, please bring ideas!! 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 PJ Days in Grade 1 and Kindergarten 
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